
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 

                            
     

Dear Parents              21st June 2016 
 
Musical Evening 
 
As you will probably be well aware the children are all hard at work rehearsing for this year’s Musical 
Evening. This will be on Thursday 7th July at 7.00pm. The performance will finish at approximately 8.30pm. 
As last year, we will be having an interval where the PTA will be providing refreshments. 
 
Due to fire safety restrictions, we are limited to the number of seats that we can offer at this performance. 
This year we are asking you to request tickets for the performance if you wish to attend. We will then issue 
the tickets to you. Please ensure that you bring your tickets with you to gain admittance. In order for us to 
comply with fire regulations, every person attending a performance must have a ticket.  
 
Ticket allocations are a maximum of 2 tickets per family. Please fill in the slip below and return to Miss Britt 
by Thursday 30th June.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you to the performance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs S Hendry 
Headteacher 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
Musical Evening 

 
Name of child.............................................................................................. 
 
Please send the following tickets (write the number of tickets required in the box up to a maximum of 2 in total) 
 
Thursday 7

th
 July 7.00pm   

 
              

 
I would be interested in                extra tickets if there are any spare. 
 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………. 
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Mrs S. Hendry  
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